ORIGINAL

February 18, 2022

FILED SECRETARY OF THE COMMISSION

2021 FEB 25 P 1: 44

FEDERAL ENERGY
REGULATORY COMMISSION

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 888 First St. N.E. Room 1A Washington D.C. 120428

Re: FERC Project 2105 Settlement Agreement Lake Almanor, Ca.

Dear FERC Commissioners,

I am resident of Lake Almanor which is a beautiful lake in Northern California. It is very special place to many families who have enjoyed the fishing, boating, kayaking, paddle boarding and swimming every summer over the past 65 plus years.

There was a Settlement Agreement reached in 2004 which specified the number of CFM which could be released from the Canyon Dam and Belden Dam during the summer months. Somehow that agreement is now being ignored and some groups who do not live at Lake Almanor want to have much more water removed in the summer. If that should happen, our Lake will be ruined!! It will be too low and too warm for our fish, very bad algae will grow and ruin the clarity of the water.

I do not understand why no one is paying attention to what was agreed upon in 2004. I urge you to uphold the Settlement Agreement 2105 as it was agreed upon in 2004. Allowing anything else to happen makes no sense and would completely ruin this beautiful Lake!

Sincerely,

Kathleen Bui

Kathleen Bui

Document Content(s)	
DocBatch220225-0073.tif	1

Document Accession #: 20220225-0008 Filed Date: 02/25/2022